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Citywide Records Program 

Public Records Request #4483  
The following materials have been gathered in response to public records request #4483. These 
materials include: 

• Salary Information – Chief Smith 

This information was provided as a response to a public records request on 2/19/21 and is current to 
that date.  There is a possibility of more current information and/or documents related to the stated 
subject matter. 

Further Information 
For further information about this request or the Citywide Records Program, please contact:  

Cheyenne Flotree  
Citywide Records Program Manager  
City of Charlotte/City Clerk’s Office  
600 East 4th Street, 7th Floor  
Charlotte, NC 28202 
Cheyenne.Flotree@charlottenc.gov 
 
Amelia Knight 
Public Records Specialist 
City of Charlotte/City Clerk’s Office 
600 East 4th Street, 7th Floor  
Charlotte, NC 28202 
Amelia.Knight@charlottenc.gov 



• As of 1/1/2020 Mr. Smith’s salary was $131,156.00 

• On 3/26/2020 Mr. Smith received a temporary 5% increase in his base salary for COVID 
premium pay brining his salary to $137,713.80 

• On 4/18/2020 Mr. Smith received his annual merit in the amount of 6%, bringing his salary to 
$145,976.63 

• On 7/11/2020 the COVID premium pay was removed bringing his salary down to $139,025.36.   

• 8/1/2020 Mr. Smith retired from the City with an annual salary of $139,025 
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